
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2019 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: INFORMATIONAL NOTICE PURSUANT TO SOUTH DAKOTA CODIFIED LAW 49-41B-25.1 
 
Re: Coyote Ridge Wind Project (the "Project") 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to inform you per the requirements of the South Dakota Codified Law 49-41B-25.1 that Avangrid 
Renewables LLC is starting construction in October 2018 of the Coyote Ridge Wind Farm in Brookings 
County, South Dakota.  The Coyote Ridge Wind Project is located 3 miles east of White, SD with turbines in 
Oaklake and Sherman Townships.  The project is approximately 97MW and will house 39 General Electric 
turbines, made in the USA, and components are expected to arrive at the site in June 2019.  The project will 
interconnect to Xcel Energy’s transmission system at the Brookings Substation. The commercial operation 
date is anticipated to be December 1st, 2019.  Construction should be completed by second quarter 2020. 
 
Should you need further information or have questions, please reach out to me at any time.  I have enjoyed 
working in South Dakota for the last 3 years and look forward to many more years of clean, renewable 
energy development to boost revenue on agriculture lands. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Jesse Bermel 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Jesse Bermel  
Business Developer  
 
930 Pheasant LN. North Liberty, IA 52317  
Mobile: (503)724-2483 
jbermel@Avangrid.com  


